
Winter Quarter UCS Drop-In Space 
(Partnered with Peace, Justice, & Conflict Studies)  

We believe dialogues are important. But we also recognize and own that we 

have not always lived up to this value. Our goal is to co-create a space in 

which we can honestly and transparently discuss student experiences, and 

learn and grow together about what support and healing might look like 

within the current context of DePaul. 

 

Every Monday starting February 1st 
 

5 - 6:00 pm CST 
 

To join visit: https://tinyurl.com/DePaulUCS 
 

For more information please contact: 

Rohit Agrawal, M.A. at RAGRAWA8@depaul.edu 

Kelly Pattison, M.A. at KPATTISO@depaul.edu 

 

https://tinyurl.com/Drop-In-Space


 


